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February 1, 1944

Dr. H. B. Stenzel
Bureau of Economic Geology
Austin, Texas

Dear Dr, Stenzel:

You will find herewith by registered mail
the manuscript on "Marine and Non-Marine Miocene in
Texas", Figures Nos, 4, 5,6 and 7 are enclosed.
Figures Nos., 1, 2 and 3 are being sent separately.

I am mailing you this following the request
of Dr. Hull in his letter of Jamuary 29, 1944, ad-
dressed to me, You should previously have been in
receipt of a copy of Dr. Hanna's letter to me of Jan-
uary 19th and my letter of January 26th to Dr. Hull,
These last two letters set forth our suggestions to
be considered by you for making certain changes in
the mamscript. When you have made the revisions,
it is suggested that you communicate with Dr. Hull.

Yours very sincerely,

Sidney A. Jufipon
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Box 979, Tulsa, Oklahoma

Dr. C. J. Hesse

Dr. F. E. Turner

College Station, Texas

Dr. Cary Croneis

Walker Museum, University of Chicago

Chicago, Ill. :

Dr. Marcus A, Hamina

Gulf Oil Corp.

Houston, Texas





